Appendix 1:

Report to Environment & Amenities Committee, 4th July 2016. 
Huntick Cycleway Working Group Meeting, 27th June, 7.30.pm  Rose and Crown

Present: 7 Councillors plus Clare Lees and Stuart Haynes from SUSTRANS 

We agreed that the Route down Huntick Road was preferred over the route by the solar farm.

Pinch point in Huntick Road – either tidal flow which would slow down traffic and possible provide natural crossing point.  But Clare Lees will talk to Lord Rockley about making some of his land available on that side of the road, possibly cutting the bank back.

Clare Lees has concerns about lighting attracting rabbits, and making hedge cutting difficult.

Lots of contacts at PDC, SUSTRANS, Natural England, to follow up with for support/advice.

Will survey Manor and Primary School after summer holiday for support.

Andrew to meet Cllr Fred Drane for “history” on the project (done last Friday)

Next Meeting Tuesday 13th September 7.30pm Rose and Crown.

Cllr Andrew Huggins

